METROLINX Community Notice

Finch Ave Level Crossing:
Whistle Blowing Commencement
October 31, 2024

Safety is our Number One Priority

Following two incidents involving TTC buses striking crossing gate arms at the Finch Ave. grade crossing,
train whistling that is currently in place during construction hours will be temporarily extended to cover all
service hours.

Metrolinx is working collaboratively with the TTC to
increase safety mitigations at the crossing to ensure
the safety of all passengers, crew, and public.

Questions

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact
us at torontoeast@metrolinx.com, or 416-202-3900.
For more information on Rail Safety and GO
Expansion in your community, visit our website at
www.metrolinx.com.
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